


 

 



PRAYER REQUESTS – PLEASE EMAIL OR PHONE THE PRIESTS AND/OR SECRETARY 

 
RECENTLY DECEASED. AND ANNIVERASRIES THE SICK MASS OFFERINGS 

We pray for Col Donovan, recently deceased Stephen Dean Remie Field, Ben Lott 

PARISH DETAILS 

 
PARISH COUNCIL PRIESTS / PARISH PARISH BANKING 

Fr George, Fr Namora, Peter Gain, Chris 

Baron, Anne Saunderson, Craig Ferguson, 

Kate Howe, Liz Knight 

Fr George – 0484 604 273 

Fr Namora – 0450 438 444 

Madeline Ryan – 0478 000 526 

BSB 062 786  A/C 14943 

ST PATRICKS PARISH GUNDAGAI 

A copy of the Church Bulletin is available on our website each week – www.cg.org.au/gundagai 

Please send any notices to gundagai@cg.org.au by midday Wednesday each week for inclusion in the bulletin. 

 

BANKING / PLANNED GIVING 

We can, and must, continue supporting the priests and the parish through our first and second collections.  These can be 

done through online banking or by a bank deposit in person.  Please note the different accounts and references. 

FIRST COLLECTION including Mass Intentions  

BSB  062-786    A/C 000029248 Acc Name:  Central Presbytery Fund 

IMPORTANT! Please reference your SURNAME and PARISH eg. Smith GUNDAGAI 

 

SECOND COLLECTION/PLANNED GIVING 

BSB 062 786 A/C 000014943  Acc Name:  St Patricks Parish Gundagai 

Please reference your SURNAME and PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPE NUMBER eg Smith PGENV24 

Please contact the Secretary 0478 000 526 or gundagai@cg.org.au if you need an envelope number. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE MASS TIMES AT TOP OF BULLETIN 

  

St Patricks Parish Gundagai 

PO Box 204 Sheridan St GUNDAGAI NSW 2722 

Ph 0478 000 526  | Fr George 0484604273 

gundagai@cg.org.au | www.cg.org.au/gundagai 
 

 

SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER YEAR A – 17 MAY 2020 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

CHURCHES OPEN, NO MORE THAN 10 PEOPLE INSIDE AT A TIME 

Mass is available daily online at www.catholicvoice.org.au 

Sunday Mass is aired on ten (Channel 05) Sunday mornings at 6am 

 

GUNDAGAI COUNTRY MASS SACRAMENTS 

Saturday 5PM VIGIL MASS 

6PM VIGIL MASS 

Uralba Suspended Confession By appointment 

Sunday NO MASS Tumut Sat. Vigil Mass 

5PM & 6PM 

Sun. Mass 10AM 

Marriage By appointment 

Monday NO MASS  Baptism By appointment 

Tuesday NO MASS Adelong 1st/3rd Sun. 10AM To arrange a Baptism please contact: 

Wednesday NO MASS Jugiong 2nd/4th Sun. 9AM Fr George or Fr Namora 

Thursday 12NOON MASS Gobarralong/Adjungbilly TBC  

Friday 12NOON MASS    
 

mailto:gundagai@cg.org.au
mailto:gundagai@cg.org.au
http://www.catholicvoice.org.au/


NOTICES 

 ROSARY & ADORATION 

The Rosary will be said in the church on Tuesday 19th May at 10:30 AM – NO MORE THAN 10 PEOPLE PLEASE  

“Say the Rosary every day to obtain peace for the world…” Our Lady of Fatima 
 

Consider ‘virtual Adoration’ - through the following website https://virtualadoration.home.blog/ or on Facebook 

through ‘Sacred Heart Parish Griffith Perpetual Adoration’. 

“Lord, give me a love which is ever easger to live as You would have me live.  May I always wish to glorify you 

and never forget Your presence” Blessed Peter Vigne 

 

 

FR GEORGE’S REFLECTION 

We thank God for bringing us together once again, for the progress made with containing Covid 19 and for 

being able to celebrate the Eucharist together as a family after seven long weeks. Glory be to the Father and to 

the son and to the Holy Spirit. 

Today, in our Gospel reading, Jesus continues to exhort his disciples about his imminent departure and return 

to the Father to be glorified. This seemed to sadden his disciples who were always looking at him with that 

physical, human gaze, that only believes in, accepts and clings to whatever can be seen and touched. However, 

Jesus gives them the assurance that “I will not leave you orphans” (Jn 14:18). I send the Holy Spirit, the 

Counsellor, the Paraclete, a Helper, an Intercessor, the Spirit of truth (Jn 14:16-17) to be with you for ever. In 

the same way, we are not abandoned and alone in these trying and difficult times of Drought, Bush Fires and 

Covid 19. We are rather reassured of the Holy Spirit who is always with us through with us through thick and 

thin.  

How many words of fostering, trust and promise reach out this Sunday to us! In the midst of our daily worries —

when our Heart is overwhelmed by the shadows of doubt, of despair and of weariness for all those things that 

seem to have no solution at all or that have reached a blind alley— Jesus urges us on to feel that He is always 

present and to realise that He is alive and loves us, while, at the same time, He guarantees to whoever firmly 

decides to live and abide by His commandments, to show himself in the plenitude of the new and resurrected 

life.  

Today, He appears alive and present before us, in the teachings of the Scriptures that we listen to, and in the 

Eucharist that we shall receive. —Make your response to be that of a new life that surrenders to the appalling 

reality of his commandments, in particular that of loving. 

 

ENTRUSTMENT OF AUSTRALIA TO OUR LADY HELP OF CHRISTIANS 

The bishops of Australia will entrust Australia during this pandemic to the Immaculate Heart of Mary under the 

title of Our Lady Help of Christians.  Archbishop Prowse will entrust the Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn 

at the 11am Mass at St Christopher’s Cathedral on Sunday 24 May.  This entrustment is to be prayed 

throughout Australia on 24th/25th May. Please find attached the Prayer of Entrustment: 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The NSW Premier has announced changes to COVID-19 restrictions which will bring NSW in line with the ACT 

effective Friday, 15 May 2020. 

Please note the following: 

1. Churches may now be open but will be restricted to no more than 10 people in the building at any time. 

2. Mass may be celebrated for no more than 10 people, excluding those conducting the service. 
3. Funerals celebrated inside the church building are restricted to 20 people, excluding those conducting 

the service. 

4. Funerals celebrated outside the church building are restricted to 30 people, excluding those 

conducting the service. 

5. Weddings may now be celebrated with 10 people, excluding those conducting the ceremony. 

These gatherings are permitted with the physical distancing rule of 1.5 metres. No physical sign of peace is 

permitted and the current protocols for Holy Communion remain in place (in hand only). 

Father Anthony Percy Vicar General 

14 May 2020 

https://virtualadoration.home.blog/

